
THE TRANSFIGURATION                                                              

CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                                                                         

KENSAL RISE                                                                                                        

Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3HT                                                               

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time           17th / 18th September 2022 

PARISH TEAM 

 

Parish Priest                                

Monsignor Roger Reader         

rogerreader@rcdow.org.uk 

Assistant Priest                                

Fr Allan Alvarado Gil                   

allanalvarado@rcdow.org.uk                

 

__________________________ 

 

Italian Chaplaincy                                  

Fr Natalino Mignolli  

 

_____________________________                       

Parish Secretary                            

Chelsea Bottomley                          

kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk              

Parish office open: Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & 

Thursdays 9:30am - 2:00pm 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                               

Sunday Masses: (Sat 5pm) 

Sun 10am                                       

Italian Mass: Sun 11:30am                     

Weekday Masses:                       

Tues 6pm,                                          

Wed, Thurs & Fri 10am                                        

Confession: Sat 4pm before 

Mass or by appointment                 

Exposition: Tuesday,                  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

before Mass                                                   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

AUGUST’S                                             

STANDING ORDERS                              

£3,231.00                                     

LAST WEEK’S OFFERING                     

£363.29         

Thank you for your                                       

contribution to the Parish! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

This Parish is part of Westminster  

Roman Catholic Diocesan Trust 

(WRCDT) Registered Charity No: 

233699 PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THOSE IN THE PARISH WHO ARE SICK AND/OR HOUSEBOUND                                 

AND ALSO THOSE WHO HAVE NOBODY ELSE TO PRAY FOR THEM 

MASS INTENTIONS                                                                  

17th September—24th September 

Date Time Intention 

Sat 17th 5pm Ed & Noel Gorman RIP 

 Sun 18th 10am People of the Parish 

Mon 19th  NO MASS 

Tues 20th 6pm Private Intentions 

Wed 21st 10am Janet Family Intentions 

Thur 22nd 10am Septimus Julien (1st Anniversary) 

Fri 23rd 10am Rosibel Gil Bristan (1st Anniversary) 

Sat 24th 5pm Private Intentions 

Main Altar Sanctuary Lamp HM Queen Elizabeth II   RIP 

Sacred Heart Septimus Julien (1st Anniversary) 

 Our Lady Rosibel Gil Bristan (1st Anniversary) 

CERTIFICATES OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE                        

SCHOOL APPLICATION FORMS 

The deadline for Secondary School applications is 31st                  

October 2022. Should you require a signed Certificate of 

Catholic Practice for your applications, we have opened up 10 

minute slots in our diary on the following days. 

4:30pm—5:30pm on Tuesday 11th October 

11am—12noon on Saturday 15th October 

Please contact Chelsea in the Parish office via email or                 

telephone to book in for a time slot.  
 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION 

COURSE APPLICATION FORMS 

Forms can be collected on the following weekends after Mass 

on Saturday and Sunday.  

1st & 2nd October 

8th & 9th October 

15th & 16th October 

22nd & 23rd October 

The deadline for forms to be returned 6th November.  
 

 

FILM SCREENING IN THE NEWMAN ROOM                      

On Wednesday 28th September 2022 at 6pm here, members 

of our parish will host a special film screening of “Kiss the 

Ground.” For more info please visit:                     

https://kissthegroundmovie.com/  

This event is part of Laudato Si Week/ Season of Creation, a 

time to renew our relationship with our Creator and all              

creation through celebration, conversion, and commitment. 
We will join together in prayer for our common home, take 

time to learn about the ecological and climate crises, and join 

in a small but powerful activity to challenge world leaders to 

take bold action for our earth.   

We hope you will join us there!   

Thank you for your generous contribution during these times.  

We currently do not have a card machine so for bank transfers,       

the details are -                                                                                              

HSBC Bank: WRCDT Kensal Rise                                                             

Sort code: 40-05-20 Account no: 41094882 

ENTRANCE 821 The Kingdom of God 

KYRIE, GLORIA,                        

SANCTUS &AGNUS DEI 
St Anne’s Mass 

GOSPEL ACC 539 

OFFERTORY 889 Jesus Christ is waiting 

MEMORIAL ACC Sung 

OUR FATHER Said 

COMMUNION 639 We have gathered 

RECESSIONAL 880 Tell out my soul 

HYMNS FOR SUNDAY 10am MASS Tel: 020 454 23716 

Email: kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk                        

Web: www.transfigparishkensalrise.org.uk      

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/COTTKR 

SINGING IS GOD’S GIFT!                                                             
Do you feel inspired to sing? The choir would love to have 

more members. We are a friendly bunch of people and would 
welcome new members. You don’t have to read music but just 

enjoy singing.  

We are going to start a monthly practice on the 2nd Saturday 
of each month 10am-12pm in the Church Choir Loft. The 

next one will be on 8 October, so if you want to try it out, just 
come along. Even if you don’t want to commit to the choir, 

you can come to the rehearsal to practise the hymns and a new 
Mass that we will be learning.  

You can then inspire the congregation to sing up! If you want 
to discuss joining or have any questions, please contact Teresa 

Elkins on 07958 468971.  
 

THE RELICS OF ST BERNADETTE                                                             
The Relics of St Bernadette are coming to the United                 
Kingdom. They will be in The Shrine of Our Lady of 
Willesden on 28 - 29 October. There will be a Mass of               
Anointing in the presence of the relics on Saturday 29                    

October at 12noon at The Shrine of Our Lady of Willesden.                               
This will need to be booked online at :                                         

https:// stbernadette.org.uk/registration/                                                     
Please also use this link to reserve a place at any location on 

the tour. 
 

 

 ANNUAL MASS COUNT                                                                    
The Annual Mass Count will take place at the weekend                 

Masses this weekend, next weekend and the first two                       
weekends of October. Thank you to those who are able to      

carry out the count for us. 

It was lovely to welcome the children from St Mary Magdalen’s Junior School 
and from the Convent of Jesus and Mary Infant School to a special Mass for 
Her Late Majesty the Queen on Thursday of last week. While it was very                     
important for them to pray for the repose of her soul, we actually spent some 
time thinking about all the good things she has doene and inspired. The                  
children spoke about their memories of the recent Platinum Jubilee                            
celebrations – the parties, the making of crowns, the pictures they had painted. 
We need to do this also – there is much to give thanks for in the life of the 
Queen. 
 
Our Cardinal has reminded us that the greatest thing Catholics can do for the 
Queen is to pray for the repose of her soul. We have done that, and will do it 
on Monday. Our scripture reading from St Paul’s First Letter to Timothy also 
reminds us of our duty to pray for the King, so that we might all live reverent 
and religious lives in peace and quiet. We give thanks that in our country and 
under our Monarch we are able to do this. We must also pray for those parts of 
the world where a change in Head of State can be accompanied by violence, 
and where religious freedoms are not respected. 
 
God Save the King! 
 
Monsignor Roger 


